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Dear BMC Pregnancy & Childbirth Team,  

 

I’m writing this letter because I’ m interested in becoming an Editorial Board Member for BMC Pregnancy & 
Childbirth. 

 

 I’m a Researcher working at Department of Neurosciences, Reproductive Science and Dentistry of University 
Federico II of Naples. I have been involved in management of high risk pregnancies and prenatal diagnosis, 
as documented by several publications.  

Moreover, I have been working in the field of pregnancy and childbirth in low and middle income countries 
during my internship at World Health Organization and I’m still collaborating with Lacor Hospital in Northern 
Uganda, helping with data analysis and statistics. Therefore, I really think I could give a contribution to Your 
journal.  

I have been a reviewer for several papers submitted to BMC Pregnancy & Childbirth and I published as 
Corresponding Author in your journal.  

I’m sure this experience could improve my research background and I would be very glad for a positive 
answer. 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Laura Sarno, MD, Ph.D. 

Department of Neurosciences, Reproductive Science and Dentistry 
University Federico II 
Via Pansini 5, 80131-Naples, Italy. 
Email:laura.sarno@unina.it 
Phone:+393290171465 
 

 


